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As we reach the end of the first half term, I would like to reflect on
what has been an exciting and productive time for Boorley. It has
been wonderful to see our children re-engage with their learning,
build new friendships and embrace new opportunities. We are also
proactively addressing any arising issues, whether it be adapting
our teaching methods and curriculum approaches to better
support children or implementing strategies to enhance the  
children’s well-being. Our dedicated staff team is continually
working to ensure that each child feels safe, supported and
engaged in their education. I am incredibly proud of how our
school community works together to ensure positive outcomes for
the children. We look forward to the continued growth and thank
you for your ongoing support and partnership. We wish you a safe
and happy October half term break.

We would also like to send our congratulations to Miss Kinchin who
marries her husband-to-be in half term. I am sure you will join us in
wishing her a magical wedding day. Miss Kinchin will return to
school as Mrs Healy.

In Year 5, as part of our art unit, we explored the
work of Peter Thorpe, an artist known for his
dynamic use of colour and form. Throughout the
unit, we practiced a variety of techniques,
including marbling to create unique patterns,
watercolour painting to capture subtle blends,
acrylic painting for bold expressions, and
sketching to refine our ideas. 
After reviewing these skills in detail, we chose our
favourites to incorporate into a mixed media final
piece. This project allowed us to express our
creativity while drawing inspiration from Thorpe’s
style. 
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As part of our ongoing commitment to nurturing the well-being and positive development of our children, we want to

address an important issue that affects many families today: the exposure of children to violence in online games and

videos. In an increasingly digital world, where screens are an integral part of daily life, it's crucial to ensure that our

children engage with content that promotes healthy values and positive behaviour.

Many popular online games and videos contain elements of violence which can influence children's thoughts and

behaviours. Research indicates that prolonged exposure to violent media can lead to de-sensitisation, increased

aggression, and fearfulness. As caregivers and educators, we play a vital role in guiding children toward content that

encourages empathy, creativity, and cooperation.

Here are some practical steps you can take to help minimise your child's exposure to violence online:

1.Set Clear Guidelines: Establish rules about the types of games and videos your child can access. Encourage age-

appropriate, educational and non-violent choices.

2.Encourage Discussion: Talk openly with your child about what they watch and play. Discuss the differences between

real life and game scenarios, helping them understand the consequences of violence.

3. Monitor Online Activity: Keep computers and gaming consoles in common areas of the home where you can easily

supervise what your child is doing online.

4. Promote Positive Alternatives: Introduce your child to games and shows that focus on problem-solving, teamwork,

and kindness. Look for media that celebrates diversity and teaches valuable life skills.

5. Set Time Limits: Encourage balanced screen time by setting limits on how long your child can engage with screens.

Encourage other activities like reading, playing outside, or engaging in creative projects.

6. Be a Role Model: Demonstrate healthy media consumption habits by sharing your own choices.

By working together, we can create a safer and more nurturing digital environment for our children. Let's guide them

toward the joys of creativity and learning while helping them build a foundation of empathy and kindness. Thank you for

your continued support and collaboration in nurturing the futures of the children.

Nurturing Futures

This week, we strengthened community by welcoming
parents/carers into school to share in your child's learning
from this half term. There was a fantastic  atmosphere as
families engaged with children during various activities,
showcasing their work and discussing their learning. We
were delighted to see parents interacting with children, staff
and other families, fostering connections that enriched our
school environment. This event not only celebrated the hard
work of our children but also reinforced the important
partnership between home and school, reminding us all of
the impact of community involvement in children’s
education.

Strengthening
Community

boorleypark@boorleypark.org



Safeguarding Notices

   KEY Dates

November 2024

Monday 28th October - Friday 1st November 
Half Term Holiday

Thursday 14th November - Year 5 Trip to Winchester Science
Centre

Friday 15th November - Year 3 Trip to Butser Ancient Farm
Friday 15th November - PTA Lasar Show

Friday 22nd November - Year 1 Science Parent Workshop
 2:30-3.15pm

As Halloween approaches, it's important to prioritise safety
while ensuring that everyone has a spooktacular time!

Encourage your children to wear bright, reflective
costumes to ensure they are visible to cars and others.

Remind them to stick to well-lit roads and to walk in groups
or with an adult. 

Before munching on those delicious treats, parents / carers
should take a looks at the sweets to check for any

unwrapped or suspicious items. It's also a good idea to
remind your children to look both ways before crossing the

road and to stay on the pavement whenever possible. 

With these simple safety tips in mind, we can ensure a fun
and safe Halloween for all!




